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At the May TCB board of directors meeting it 
was decided there would not be a regular meet-
ing in June but we will have a bonfire at Scott 
and Stacy’s house after the races on Friday, 
June 12th, 2009. We will be doing the Sprint 
Car Push offs. If you want to help but do not 
have a push bar yet, contact Tim Krueger at 
(920)410-2348 or Mud-Dawg@new.rr.com 
and Tim will help you get one set up for your 
truck.  
The next regular meeting will be  
July 8th, 2009 at 7:00 pm at the Rodeo Bar 
and Grill on II in Neenah.  
 
Dues are past due, if you do not remember if 
you paid contact Dawn Krueger, Secretary, 
and she can help you, (920)420-2348 or 
TKrueger5@new.rr.com.  
 
MW4WDA 
There was a good turnout for the spring con-
vention. We met some new people from 
IOWA and everyone appeared to have a good 
time. The Fall Convention will also be in 
Black River Falls, more info to follow soon. 
 
W4WDA 
As most of you know approximately five years 
ago a new Wisconsin Association was formed 
going by the name of Wisconsin Off-Highway 
Vehicle Association. Since that time there have 
been many things happening in the state and 
the 4 x 4 community as a whole has been 
looked at as a group who cannot work well 
with others. So at the W4WDA delegates 
meeting in Black River Falls in April it was 

voted on to join WOHVA as an Association 
and WOHVA would in turn be given an asso-
ciation membership in W4WDA. We all have 
similar goals and by coming together in this 
manner we will be able to accomplish much 
more than trying to remain completely separate 
from each other.  If you wish to discuss this 
matter further you may contact Chris Hannis, 
W4WDA President.  
 
Spring Fling 
This years event was held at Northwoods 
Overland, near Rib Lake. We tried to use this 
as a way to help cut some new trails at the new 
park. Only three trucks turned out for this 
event, two of which were from our club, 
thanks Mike and Chris Hannis for representing 
TCB. 
 
Green Bay Highriders Mud Drags 
Amanda Cottrell, Tim and Dawn Krueger and 
Tim and Dawn’s children Corey, Jordan, and 
Vicki all went up to Oneida to help out. We all 
had fun and it reminded Tim and Dawn how 
much they miss Mud-racing.  
 
UFWDA 
No one from TCB was able to attend this event 
however W4WDA is well represented in Texas 
as Rod and Luana Schneider and Bob and 
Frances Mickelson were all planning to attend. 
In case you have forgotten or were not present 
the night we voted on this we have decided to 
stay members of UFWDA as a club but not as 
individuals.  
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June 
6th—Pipeline Clean Up  
12th—IRA Sprint Car Push-Offs and TCB 
           Bonfire at Scott and Stacy’s (BYOB) 
20th & 21st—Taxxis at Crandon 
 

July 
8th—TCB Meeting 
11th & 12th—Traxxis at Bark River 
24th & 25th—Traxxis at Oshkosh  
 

August 
8th—Winnebago County Fair Demo Pull Offs 
8th & 9th—Traxxis Bark River 
12th—TCB Meeting 
28th—IRA Sprint Car Push-Offs 

September 
—40th Anniversary of the Brush Run 
4th—6th—Brush Run at Crandon 
9th—TCB meeting 
19th—Pipeline Clean up 
 

TCB Birthday’s 
 
5/12—Chris Hannis 
5/15—Brian Swearingen 
5/20—Gloria Paulick 
 
6/14—Mel Fintelman 
6/21—Marcia Anderson 
 
Happy Birthday to all of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Pipeline Clean Up 
 
W4WDA has two days set for Pipeline clean 
ups. The dates are June 6th and September 
19th. Saturday, June 6th we will meet at the 
BP station in Lakewood at 9am. We will have 
a cookout for lunch. If you are able please try 
to attend! 
 

IRA Sprint Cars 
 
We are for the third year in a row doing the 
push offs for the IRA Sprint Cars at the Speed-
zone Raceway in Oshkosh.  The dates are June 
6th and August 28th. We need to be there by 
5:30 as practice starts at 6:00 and racing at 
7:00. If you need a push bar made please con-
tact Tim at (920)410-2348. 
 

Demolition Derby 
 
We will for the third year be doing the demo 
car pull-offs. This year we are working with a 
different promoter, Lucky O’Hara instead of 
Jeff Lemiesz as we have in previous years. 
 
 

Board of Directors 
Scott Kobussen—President 

Tim Krueger—Vice President 
Stacy Schroeder—Treasurer 
Dawn Krueger—Secretary 

 
 


